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RE: 2021080203 NOE Withdrawn 

To Whom this may concern: 

Aaron R. Bock Economic Development and Planning 

Reed SChenke Public Works 

Sherman Dix Fiscal services 

MICHAEL WASHAM, ASSOCIATE DIRECTOR 

Tulare County Resource Management Agency (RMA) respectfully requests that the Notice of 
Exemption (NOE) for the CDFA Bee Safe Program July 1, 2021 - June 30, 2021 
(SCH2021080203), be withdrawn from CEQAnet. RMA inadvertently submitted the NOE to the 
County Clerk and uploaded to the CEQAnet on August 11,2021. The NOE that was filed and 
published was intended for the Fish and Wildlife Projects FY 2021/2022. RMA staff recognized 
the inadvertency and requested that the County Clerk remove the posting on August 16, 
2021.The County Clerk subsequently removed the NOE and voided the California Department of 
Fish and Wildlife filing receipt (see attached). The NOE for the Fish and Wildlife project was 
approved by the Tulare County Board of Supervisors, August 10, 2021, and filed with the 
County Clerk on August 17, 2021. The NOE for the Fish and Wildlife Project was submitted and 
published on CEQAnet, on August 17, 2021. 

If you have any questions please feel free to contact me by phone at 559-624-7121 or by email at 
hguerra@tularecounty.ca.gov. 

Respectfully, 

Environmental Planning Division 
Tulare County Resource Management Agency 
Economic Development and Planning Branch 

Attachments: County Clerk email dated August 16, 2021 

CC:file 


